
SUE TUMATH 
Member of Roehampton Club  

2014 - 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It is with great sadness I share the news of the recent death of 
Member, Sue Tumath on 12th November 2024.    

 
Sue had been diagnosed with Motor Neurone Disease in July and was 

admitted to the Princess Alice Hospice in October.    
 

Sue was a keen and active member of the Croquet Section as well as 
other pastimes including art classes, bridge, aqua and Pilates.   

 
Sue was kind, generous and witty with a lovely dry sense of humour. 

She made many friends and will be greatly missed by all of them.   
  

The funeral will take place on 19th December at Mortlake 
Crematorium at 2:40pm followed by a Reception 

at Roehampton Club later that afternoon. 
 

No flowers please; donations if wished to 
Princess Alice Hospice or MNDA.   

 


